Town of Hartford

Special Town Meeting

January 19, 2006 

7:00pm.

Minutes

Lianne Bedard opened the meeting at 7:05pm by reading the Greetings. 

Article 1: 
 Lee Holman nominated Terry Hayes as moderator. David Bowen 

second. 

Vote by written ballot: Three ballots were cast for Terry Hayes.

Article 2:
A motion was made by Dan Maddox to see if the town will vote to allow funds previously approved at the 2005 annual town meeting for the preparation and paving of Town Farm Road to be used for preparation and paving of other town roads. This motion was seconded by Rick Downing.



Vote by show of hands: yes.

Article 3:
A motion was made by David Bowen to see if the town will vote to authorize the board of selectmen to borrow up to $220,000.00 for the construction of a new Sand and Salt storage facility on terms and conditions favorable to the town and authorize the Selectmen to make such assurances, assume such responsibilities, and exercise such authority as are necessary and reasonable to borrow the funds and construct the sand and salt storage facility. This motion was seconded by Rick Downing. 


Vote by show of hands: yes.

Article4:
A motion was made by Jerry Marstaller to see if the town will vote to approve $6,800.00, to be taken from the fund balance, to purchase additional salt for winter roads. This motion was seconded by Tom Adams.


Vote by show of hands: yes.

Article 5:
A motion was made by David Bowen to see if the town will vote to approve an additional $3,750.00, to be taken from the fund balance, to pay for assessing.  This motion was seconded by Tom Adams.


Vote by show of hands: yes.

Article 6:
A motion was made by David Bowen to see if the town will vote to approve $700.00, to be taken from the fund balance, to be used in conjunction with grant funds received to purchase a flag pole, flag and lighting. This motion was seconded by Tom Adams. 


Vote by show of hands: yes. 

Article 7:
A motion was made by Lee Holman to see if the town will vote to authorize the Hartford Goodwill Potluck Supper Committee to spend donated funds, which were deposited into town accounts, for supplies relating to the monthly suppers and for other purposes as determined by the Hartford Goodwill Potluck Supper Committee.  This motion was seconded by Tom Adams.


Vote by show of hands: yes. 


A motion was made by David Bowen to adjourn the meeting at 8:32pm. 
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